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Current Officers
Sherri Roberts    President
Kristy Krammer Vice President
Kathy Sellers Secretary &Webmaster
Stephanie Garner Treasurer
Vacant Parliamentarian

Current Membership
BVID currently has 10 members; 9 of which are also TSID 
members.

Workshops & Activities
BVID hosted one workshop this past year and held both board 

meetings and membership meetings in order to plan and share 
important information related to the interpreting profession.  We 
have been actively involved in contacting our legislators as HB 
2072 makes its way through the legislature.    

Submitted by Sherri Roberts
BVID President


